

High aspirations - Valuing learning - Achievement for all

Haywood Village Academy 20 Whitney Crescent Weston-Super-Mare North Somerset BS24 8ES

Principal: Craig Jones Telephone: 01934 312720 E-mail: info@hva.clf.uk

9th May 2024

Dear Parents,

We are wanting to provide some more details on the upcoming Warner Bros. Studio Tour London – The Making of Harry Potter on Wednesday 22nd May 2024. This trip is an opportunity to reward all the efforts of the children throughout their time in primary school and the SATs period. It is also a great opportunity for children to explore careers in the creative arts industry and understand the magic of filmmaking.

Children should arrive at school for **6:20am**. We are aware this is an early start but we have a lot planned whilst at the studio, so it gives us a chance to fit it all in!

Children will be returning to school at approximately **7:15pm** to be collected by parents.

Please can children have breakfast at home and we will give them another smaller breakfast snack on the coach. Additionally, all children will need a large, packed lunch and several snacks to have throughout the day. Please ensure they also have a refillable bottle for water. On the original trip letter, sent out in October, parents were given the choice to book a school packed lunch at a cost of £2.40 (or free for children eligible for free school meals). If you did **not** book a school packed lunch but would like to do so, please phone the school office.

If you would like, children can bring a maximum of £10 to spend in the shop.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email your child's class teacher.

Kind regards,

Miss Hill and Mr Batchelor

whitebeam@hva.clf.uk willow@hva.clf.uk















